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Dear Year 5 Parents 

 

Ref: Puberty Presentation 

 

On Friday 24th May, Lindsay Jones, who is a member of the school health team, will be delivering a 

presentation to the children in Year 5.  During the presentation, the children will cover issues on physical 

and emotional changes that occur during puberty.  The boys and girls will be split up for certain parts of 

the presentation when more gender specific issues will be discussed.  Following the presentation the 

children will participate in a quiz to evaluate their learning and then they will receive a leaflet which can 

be taken home. 

 

The presentation will be in line with the school’s policy and will be followed up in class with appropriate 

PSHE lessons for the remainder of the half-term. 

 

Lindsay Jones will be available in the school reception/foyer from 8.30am – 9.00am on the morning to 

give an outline of the presentation to any parents who require this or have any questions they would like 

to raise.  Should you wish to speak to the nurse please just call in to this drop in session. 

 

If for any reason you do not want your child to participate in the presentation then please inform me as 

soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Mowbray 

Headteacher 

 


